Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
February 1, 2017 
Re:
Additional Position – “Administrative Assistant”
In support of the five-year strategic organizational plan, an additional “Administrative Assistant” position is proposed to assist with the day to day operation of the District. As proposed this position would answer to the Executive Coordinator for the Superintendent while adding administrative support to the Deputy Superintendent/Chief Operations Officer.
Annual fully loaded cost to the District for this position is estimated to be $47,000.
Human Resources recommends approval of this position.
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